

## Reception Newsletter

# Friday 28th September 2018



### This Week In Reception

We have had another busy week in Reception.

This week the children have been looking at the Topic Goldilocks And The Three Bears. We have been working on 1 more/ 1 less, counting bears and retelling the story through drama and story paths.

We have been creating bears using our collage skills as well.

#### **Toast**

Here at Lea-Endowed the children are invited to have some toast as part of their snack time. If you feel your child would enjoy a slice of toast, the cost for this would be £1.50.

The £1.50 is payable to the Reception Class in a signed envelope.

#### **Home Work**

Please ensure **your child completes** the homework.

It is lovely to read about all of your weekend activities, but please allow the children to "write" about them. They have been learning initial sounds in phonic lessons and so can write some letters. This is what I am looking for.

The word books— Please tick each word every time your child says it correctly. When they are confident with the words I shall give them new ones. This has been demonstrated in their books for you.

Also, please remember to **sign the Reading Diary** when your child has read. Thank you.

### A Message from Miss Cronin

The children have worked really hard this week and have enjoyed the different activities that have been available to them.

A special Well Done to the children who won certificates in Celebration Worship!



Please provide your child with a named water bottle, so your child has access to a drink throughout the school day.

#### **School Uniform**

It is very important that the children come to school in full school uniform, in line with the school policy. Grey trousers or skirt, white, black or grey socks, yellow top and blue jumper. Hair should be tied back neatly with

either a small school blue, black or yellow bow.

